TOWN OF GREENVILLE
APRIL MEETING
APRIL 9; 2002

Meeting Date: Tuesiiﬁy. April 9, 2002
' Meeting Time 7:30 p.m.

I. MINUTES OF MARCH MEETING: Read out loud, Post Minutes and Financial
Report of Bulletin Board.

II. LEGAL MATTERS

IIl. PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD ( To be put on agenda,
contact Town Hall at 923-9821, at least 10 days prior to the Town Council Meeting)

» A. KATHY SMYTHE - COMPLAINTS ABOUT 9838 HIGHWAY 150
1V. OTHER MATTERS
. COMMITTEE REPORTS
A. BUILDING MAINTENANCE
. 1. David Matthews - Gutters
B. STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur)
C. TOWN MARSHAL
- D. PUBLIC RELATIONS
. Y. WATER UTILITY (Gary Getrost)
. A, EXTEND LUNCH TIME FOR UTILITY EMPLOYEES'
¥1. CLAIMS FOR TOWN/UTILITY/FINANCE

VII. ADJOURNMENT



MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
* April9, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order by

Council President Ted Miller with Council Members David Matthews, Hanzel Barclay,

and Mike Receveur present. Ray Gibson was absént. Also attending was Clerk Treasurer
Jack Sprigler, Council Adm. Clerk Sheila Moore, Janice Gibson, Gary Getrost, Kathy Smythe,
and Mike Amold (Clarion News).

Minutes of the March meeting was approved 4-0 on motion by Mike Receveur.

Kathy Smythe requested the Council fook into the condition of property located at W 1% St
and Highway 150 (Tush). Council stated they would look into the matter and if necessary
inform the owners of any violation of Ordinances.

Council member David Matthews stated he inspected the gutters on the Town/Utility office
building and found the gutters to be in good shape. After careful consideration he advised
Council members that he would further inspect the gutters during a rain.

Janice Gibson questioned the Council about “boat money” stating other cities & towns in
Floyd County are getting money and she believes Greenville should also receive monies.
The Council unanimously approved her request to pursue all avenues to secure this money.
Janice will check with attorney Jef Fifer and Mike Amold will research any Clarion News
articles on “boat monies”.

Gary Getrost apprised the members of current status of various projects involving the Utility.
Gary stated he was working with various agencies regarding the installation of water controls
on the water tanks and other equipment.

Council approved 4-0 claims for the Town & Utility. .

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned on motion by

Mike Receveur..
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Presiding Officer
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Cletk of the Council



